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Mission: 
A CATHOLIC school 
preparing students to 
be intentional 
disciples.

Important Calendar Dates:
* All School Masses every Wed. and Fri.*
Chess Club meets every Mon. & Wed.
Running Club meets every Thurs.
Mar. 1 All (PK-8) Re-Registrations for 

24-25 are due
Mar. 4 Prevent Ed lessons grades 5-8
Mar. 4 Dinner Auction Decorating 

Committee meeting @ 6:30pm
Mar. 5 Virtue Assembly @ 8am 

(faithfulness)
Mar. 5 3-4 Archery Club
Mar. 5 First Communion parent 

meeting @ 6pm
Mar. 6 Adoration
Mar. 6 Prevent Ed lessons grades K-4
Mar. 8 All School Penance @ 12:30pm
Mar. 8 Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
Mar. 8 Supervised Study in the gym
Mar. 8-9 School Society’s Dartball 

Tournament
Mar. 10 Scrip due & SV Donut Sunday
Mar. 11 End of 3rd Qtr. & AR due
Mar. 11 Charleston all school reward 

(pjs, popcorn, movie)
Mar. 12 5-8 Archery
Mar. 13 Prevent Ed lessons grades K-4
Mar. 14 3rd Qtr. report cards available 

on FD
Mar. 14 Four Rivers hearing and vision 

screenings grades 5th and 7th 
Mar. 15 Rosary after Mass
Mar. 15 History Bowl @ 12:30pm
Mar. 15 Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
Mar. 18 7/8 Confirmation Retreat
Mar. 18 Prevent Ed grades 5 & 6
Mar. 19 3-4 Archery Club
Mar. 20 Prevent Ed grades K-4
Mar. 21 7/8 to SFBHS play “Addams 

Family”
Mar. 21 Four Rivers hearing and vision 

screenings grades 1st and 3rd 
Mar. 21 School Board Meeting @ 6pm
Mar. 22 Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm

Mass Servers:
Sun (3/3/24) @ IC @ 8:00am: Case Struckhoff, 
Jackson Ballmann, & Corinne Peper
Sun (3/3/24) @ SV @ 10:30am: Isaac Gildehaus, 
Kaspar Dieckhaus, & Owen Schroer

Faith Filled Parenting:
From St. Louis Review issue 2/6-2/12/23, 
celebration of the sacraments (especially 
Eucharist) is essential; daily prayer is a must, 
and forming generations in faith is a huge 
priority.     

*** Bold type are new additions ***

Dinner Auction Meeting:
The theme is western “Spurring on the Tradition, 
Blazing the Trail of Knowledge”.  Please share if 
you have any creative ideas.  Thank you to all of 
the parents who have already signed up to 
volunteer in some way.  We still need your help 
with solicitations and someone for silent auction 
co-chair.  Please consider giving your time and 
talent for our wonderful school.

Re Enrollment Forms:
Re Enrollment Forms and Registration payments 
are due March 1st.  We have had loads come in 
already but need yours now to prepare for next 
year’s staffing.  Thank you!

Dismissal Communication:
Please contact the office or your child’s teacher 
if their dismissal plans are different due to 
special events, such as fish fries, dartball 
tournament, festival setup, field day set up, etc.  
We will not release a student without proper 
communication of your intended plans.  

No Longer Peanut Free:
Due to changes in allergies, we are currently able to 
enjoy peanuts at school!  



School Society Events:
Please see attached flyer for more information 
regarding the upcoming ClothingSaver 
fundraiser.  You turn in clothing and other items 
that you no longer want/need and they get paid 
based on the weight collected.   

Used Uniforms:
We plan to have used uniforms out at parent/teacher 
conferences March 27th.  If you have any you would 
like to donate, please send to school. 

Prevent Ed Program:
Prevent Ed programs provide personnel to teach 
lessons to equip young people with the knowledge 
to change their attitudes and behaviors towards 
substances.  Lessons focus on building life skills, 
how to be a good friend, managing feelings, and 
solving problems peacefully.   

3rd Qtr. AR: 
The following students have set a reading goal for 
the quarter and have reached it:
Elam Benne Felix Dieckhaus
Leander Dunkmann Clare Goins
Isaac Mercer Owen Pohl
Chloe Schwoeppe Bailey Maune 
Morgan Maune Molly Bley
Augie Gratza Owen Schroer
Alexis Borgerding Violette Garris
Emerson Thompson Isaac Gildehaus
Charles Thompson John Schroer
Sydney Wilson Logan Boenker
Colby Glosemeyer Evelyn Nowak

Postings for 2024-2025 School Year:
More Redbirds continue to flock to the nest!  
Please spread the word so we can find 
additional team members for SVS.  
1. SVS has a full time position available for the 
2024-2025 school year to teach middle school 
classes. It will be Monday thru Friday 7:15am 
until 3:30pm. This individual needs to follow all 
the regulations of a Catholic Education teacher, 
as well as build positive relationships with 
students, parents, and staff.  
2. SVS has a part time position available for the 
2024-2025 school year to support the lead PK 
teacher. The position is for two days a week at 
7:30am until 3:15pm. This individual needs to 
follow all the regulations of a Catholic Education 
teacher, as well as build positive relationships 
with students, parents, and staff.  
3. SVS has a part time position available for the 
2024-2025 school year to support the after 
school program called FAST. The position is for 
any days Monday through Friday 3:30pm to 
6:00pm. This individual needs to follow all the 
regulations of a Catholic Education teacher, as 
well as build positive relationships with 
students, parents, and staff.  

Please email your resume to 
jmaune@svschool.info or contact the school 
office 636-433-2466 for additional information.

Sports Info:
Please continue reading in this newsletter for 
important sports related information for the 
2024-2025 school year.  As this time, no one has 
stepped up to fill a needed role.  

Skirt Length:
Yeah for these warmer days but please observe our 
policy regarding skirt length when no leggings are 
worn (must be fingertip length).

Spelling Bee:
Congrats to Avery Eichmeyer, who will represent 
SVS at the regional spelling bee @ ECC.  Sydney 
Wilson finished second and will be the alternate. 

Attitude of Gratitude:
We are blessed that our staff continues to 
construct lessons that make learning fun at 
SVS!  Students “leaped up” to the next grade 
level to spend some time with next year’s 
teacher and do a fun activity.  



Faith Facts by Fr. Doyle
A Summary of his Weekday Homilies



Jennifer Struckhoff (president) and Lynn Wilson (treasurer) have agreed to their 
positions for the next two years.  However, we are looking for additional board 
members to keep the sports program running.  Please contact either of them if 
interested.

Board Member (Concessions):
This person would be responsible for coordinating the concession stand.  

● create and communicate the parent work schedule
● place the Philly’s Pizza orders for each home game
● make sure the concessions stand is always stocked

  
Board Member (Assist in Scheduling):
This person would be responsible in assisting Jennifer Struckhoff once she has 
finalized the overall master schedule and gym practice schedule.

● create/provide schedule to each coach
● keep game and practice schedule up to date and communicate any changes 

to the coaches
● confirm games each week are still on
● confirm gym availability based on schedule changes
● order uniforms/warm up jerseys as needed
● handout uniforms (log player/uniform)
● collect uniforms at end of season (check off log)

8th Grade Parent (2024-2025 Class):
This person would be responsible for items related to 8th grade items for volleyball 
and basketball:

● organize getting pictures taken
● get banners made and hung in STIG gym (Command hooks)
● plan 8th grade night at the end of basketball season (order plaques, balloons, 

flowers, and announcing information)

*** IF THESE POSITIONS ARE NOT FILLED 
FOR THE UPCOMING YEAR, SPORTS MAY 

NOT HAPPEN FOR SVS.***



School Society Events
(mark your calendars!)

Upcoming Events

Dartball Tournament 3/8-3/9

Dine to Donate @ Cori’s 3/20/24

Funds Raised

Dine to Donate @ Dairy 
Delight

$500

Dine to Donate @ Orange Leaf $103

Dine to Donate @ Big Boy’s $220

Stonie’s Sausage Shop $1,705

Dine to Donate @ Cori’s Twin 
Gables (+50/50 raffle)

$302.51

TJ’s Pizza $4,460

Dine to Donate @ Guffy’s + 
50/50 raffle

$463

Special Person Dance $279

Dine to Donate @ Philly’s

School Society hosts fundraisers to support the general operating expenses 
of our school.  They can also can pay for school wish list items.  Dine to 
Donates are when you patron the restaurant for that given day and a 
percentage of the proceeds go directly to our school.  Some restaurants 
require you to present a flyer at the time of ordering and some do not.  











REGISTRATION DUE MARCH 8TH!



Relay for Life












